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							              Monday 1st February 2021

Remote Learning Update 

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for everything you are doing to support your child or children working remotely at home. We know it is not easy and we are aware many of you are working and home schooling at the same time and this is incredibly difficult. Well done and thank you for your support.

We are constantly looking at ways to support our families and improve our remote learning offer. We would be very grateful if you could complete the survey sent on School Spider today about remote learning. Please only complete this, if your child is working at home. 

Children’s Mental Health Week

This week is Children’s Mental Health Week and this year’s theme is EXPRESS YOURSELF. Over the week, we will be encouraging children (and adults) to explore the different ways we can express ourselves, and the creative ways that we can share our feelings, our thoughts and our ideas. We will be focusing on this at school, on some of our Zoom sessions and Seesaw activities this week. Please look out for them.

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday we’re asking you to ‘Dress to Express’. The idea is simple – use colour to express yourself by wearing a colourful outfit. The children at home and school can take part and we’re looking forward to seeing your colourful outfits at school and on the Zoom calls.  For Junior children you can wear a colourful t-shirt or track suit for PE, if you wish!

Wellbeing Wednesday- 10th February

On Wednesday 10th February, we are going to have a wellbeing day for all our children at home and at school. We are aware that too much screen time isn’t a good thing and that the past 5 weeks have been overwhelming. On this day, apart from a scheduled Zoom session where we will focus on fun, we want the children to do something that makes them feel good e.g. playing with Lego, building a den, going on a nature walk. Whatever you and they decide is ok… their wellbeing is the most important thing to us.

The PTA has kindly donated some money so we can provide treats for the children at home and at school for Wellbeing Wednesday. We will be making up wellbeing bags for the children at home and they can be collected from Monday 8th- Wednesday 10th February from the school office. Please call and collect a bag for your child .The children in school will be provided with a treat during the school day. 


Please look after each other, stay safe and well,
 
Mrs Seaborn 

Deputy Headteacher


Email: admin@mountcarmel.manchester.sch.uk Website: mountcarmel.manchester.sch.uk
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